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August 12, 2003

Superintendent Terry G. Hillard
Chicago Police Department
3510 S. Michigan
Chicago, IL  60653

Dear Superintendent Hillard:

Please find attached a petition consisting of nearly 2200 names and address of individuals who  
are concerned about the crime in and around the 25th District Police Department and the poor 
leadership in addressing issues.

We expect that after you read the petition you will take action.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely, 

Wayne A. Strnad
Director
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